Jose Mendez

From: Doug Jorden
Sent: Thursday, January 5, 2023 7:55 AM
To: Jose Mendez

Cc Jesse Lowery ; Drew Bausom_
Subject: Continuance Request / 7941 N 55th Street / UR Projects Variance

External email: use caution with links & attachments

Good morning. This is written to request that the Board of Adjustment hearing currently set for
February 1, 2023, be continued to March 1, 2023. We are continuing to refine the plans for this very
difficult lot to eliminate many of the variance requests.

Thank you for your consideration.

Doug Jorden
Jorden Law Firm, P.C.
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